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Corrigendum -II 

 

 
Subject: Cancellation of RFQ for Appointment of Internal Auditors 

 

IREDA has issued RFQ for appointment of Internal Auditors of the Company (Tender Reference Number 
2020-21/ INTERNAL AUDITOR/1 Tender ID 2020_IREDA_553367_1) on the Government e-
Procurement Portal (CPP Portal ) on 19.03.2020.  

Due to requests received from various prospective bidders for extension of last date of bid submission in 
the wake of Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) restrictions and ongoing nationwide lockdown, the 
management had decided to cancel the above mentioned RFQ for Appointment of Internal Auditors of the 
Company. 

It must be noted that bids received (if any) for the above-mentioned RFQ shall not be opened or considered 
and shall automatically get cancelled upon cancellation of the instant RFQ.  

The new RFQ for Appointment of Internal Auditors with revised key dates shall be floated on the 
Government e-Procurement Portal (CPPP Portal) and website of IREDA as soon as possible. All those 
prospective bidders who have provided their bid response for the RFQ 2020-21/ INTERNAL 
AUDITOR/1 are requested to submit bids for the revised RFQ once again, whenever published. 

 
Sd/- 

Chief Financial Officer & General Manager (F&A) 
IREDA 

 


